
AFRICAN 
SWINE
FEVER

African swine fever (ASF) 
is a highly contagious 
disease of domestic and 
wild pigs. There is no 
vaccine against it. It is 
not a danger to human 
health but it can lead to 
severe economic losses 
for your production. 
 
Take strict preventative 
measures on your 
farm and at markets to 
protect your and your 
neighbours’ pigs.

Don’t spread
the disease.

Declare any suspicious 
case (dead or alive) to the 

Veterinary authorities

Do not feed untreated swill 
or kitchen scraps containing 

meat to your pigs

Respect sanitary 
precautions in your farm 

and at markets

Prevent visitors from 
having unnecessary 

indirect or direct 
contact with your pigs

Prevent direct or
indirect contact with 
wild boar. Implement 

quarantine measures for 
new pigs on farm

Clean and disinfect any 
materials you share 

with other farms and
wild pigs hunters

PIG  
FARMERS
Don’t be
the carrier
of a deadly
pig disease

For more information: 
www.oie.int/asf

RESPECT GENERAL PRECAUTIONS

If you live in an infected 
area :
• �Do not move your animals or 

the products originating from 
domestic or wild pigs  
(home-made products).

• �Do not organise home-
slaughters.

• �Ensure your property and the 
presence of pigs is registered 
with the Veterinary Authorities.


